
To Whom It May Concern: 

You are receiving this letter because you were employed by GrapheneDx, Inc. (the “Company”) 
during calendar year 2022.   

As many of you are aware, on March 3, 2022, your 2022 W-2 was erroneously sent to a former 
employee of the Company.  The Company learned of the issue on March 3 and promptly took 
measures to both mitigate the likelihood that this information would be transferred or used by this 
individual or other parties, and to reduce the risk of future disclosures of this nature.  The individual 
to whom this information was sent was promptly contacted and subsequently confirmed that they 
did not retain the information. Appropriate regulatory authorities have been or will be notified as 
required.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Debbie Rogers at d.rogers@sapphiros.com. 
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